TOWN OF SUGAR CREEK LAND USE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
HELD AT THE SUGAR CREEK TOWN HALL
January 14, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.

Chairman Dale Wuttke called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.
Chairman Wuttke announced that the meeting has been properly advertised and in compliance
with the open meetings law and that a quorum of Town Board members will be in attendance

for the purpose of gathering information.

Roll Call — Present were commissioners Chris Aday, Judy Jacobson, Dale Wuttke, Mark Steinfest,
Dave Robers, Jeff Vogt and Sue Wallem.

Minutes — Dave Robers moved to accept the minutes from the December 10, 2020 meeting
and Jeff Vogt seconded.

Second on the agenda was request from Pam Travis to vacate a portion of Shore Lane between
GNLE 00007, GNLEOOOO8, GNLE 00009 and GNLE 00010.

Pam Travis appeared by phone call. Pam Travis’ lawyer spoke with Atty. Steve Koch. Per that
conversation with Atty. Koch everything is in place and there is nothing else to do.

Motion was made by Judy Jacobson and Jeff Vogt seconded per a letter of recommendation of
Atty. Steve Koch in regards to the Town Board Meeting on January 17, 2021. Motion approved.

With nothing further, Dave Robers made a motion to adjourn, Jeff Vogt seconded. Meeting
adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted: Judy Jacobson, Commissioner/Secretary




